Message Information

Date 10/04/2007 08:06 AM
From "Kerten Peters" <peters.kerten@vidpnr-dep.org>
To Stephen Johnson/DC/USEPA/US@EPA; mcneeley.steven@epamail.epa.gov; Dennis
McChesney/R2/USEPA/US@EPA; Rebecca Jamison/R2/USEPA/US@EPA

cc
Subject State Government UST Compliance Report

Message Body

Mr. Johnson:

I am pleased to submit United Sates Virgin Islands Department of Planning

and Natural Resources-Division of Environmental Protection(DPNR-DEP) State
Government UST Compliance Report as required by Subsection (b) of Section :I '
1526 of the Energy Policy Act of 2005. PR

DPNR-DEP regulates the USTs at a total of 0 government-owned facilities
(federal) in the United States Virgin Islands.

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Nadine Noorhassan USVI
DPNR-DEP at Noorhassan.Nadine@vidpnr-dep.org or (340)773-1082.
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